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SIR ARTHUR CURRIE,
McGILL UNIVERSITY,
M 0 N TR E A L.

Ivly dear Sir Arthur:

I am in receipt of yours of the 10th with 

copy of letter addressed to our Managing-Editor, inclosed.

I will be glad to give this matter my personal 

attention and hope you will have no further cause for complaint.

Yours sincerelv

SVv.MJL


